
 

 
 

PARKING & TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
AGENDA REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: May 4, 2022 

TO: The Parking & Traffic Commission 

FROM: Wildbud Co. 

SUBJECT: Stewart St. Loading Zone 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Consideration of request from Wildbud Co. to turn a parking space behind Wildbud Co. on Stewart St. 
into a loading zone. 

DISCUSSION 

On August 3, 2021, Wildbud Co. stated: 

“[We are] looking to have the parking space directly behind Wildbud turned into a loading zone. We 
have daily deliveries and large weekend deliveries where a loading zone would be of great help. 
We also offer curbside pickup and would love a place for our customers to pull up.” 

City Engineer, Gerald Fuccillo, supported creating a loading zone on Stewart St. similar to the one south 
of Bradford Ave., on Washington St. He recommended the first parking space, south of Bradford, on 
Stewart Street for the best access and impact on traffic. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

Public Work’s assessment of cost was approximately $300 for one sign and $200 for labor, amounting to 

$500. 

ATTACHMENTS 

 Parking & Traffic Commission Request 4 


